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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Jim Smith : _

Secretary of State
November 22, 2002
Pedro Estalelia, Jr. C.T.P., C.P.T.X.
7481 SW 8th St.
Miami, FL 33144-4547
SUBJECT: FORTEX STRUCTURAL, INC. OO0l ?“?’SB‘S_ o
Ref. Number: PO2000106134 11/22/02—-01043--027 #33.75

Enclosed please find your check #4613 in the amount of $78.75 that was
returned by your bank.

We have received your replacement check and your filing is now uninterrupted.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely .
Lyn Shoifstall Debit Memo: 31805-C
Management Review Specialist Letter Number: 202A00083256
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Jim Smith
Secretary of State
Qctober 30, 2002

Pedro Estalella, Jr. C.T.P., C.BR.T.X.
7481 SW 8th Si.
Miami, FL 33144-4547

SUBJECT: FORTEX STRUCTURAL, INC.
Ref. Number: P02000106134

Debit Memo #: 31805-C

This is to inform you that your check #4613 dated Ociober 2, 2002 in the
amount of $78.75 and submitted for FORTEX STRUCTURAL, INC. has been
returned to us by your bank because of refer o maker,

We request that you remit a cashier’'s check or money order in amount of $83.75
made payable to the Department of State. This amount will cover the unpaid
check and the service fee required by law under section 215.34, Florida Statutes.

When sending the cashiers check or money order, please indicate the debil
memo number and that it is a replacement for the retumed check mentioned
above.

Please note: The documents filed in this office with the returned check wilt be
cancelled unless a replacement check is received within 30 days from the date of
this letter. Send the replacement check to:

Division of Corporations
Atin: Melinda Lilliston
P.0O. Box 8327
Tallahassese, FL 32314

if you have any questions concerning the returned check, please call
{850) 245-6900.

Sincerely,

Melinda Lilliston

Administrative Assistant i

Division of Gorporations Letter number: 402A00059699

Thoiainn of Carnnrstione - PO ROY A297 Tallahaeeon Flamda 39214



